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For more information:

On March 17th, 2023 Assoc. Prof. Wang Yue, Dean of College of International Exchange, Director of Office of
Hongkong, Macao and Taiwan Affairs, Director of Department of International Cooperation and Exchange,
and her delegates from Guilin University of Electronic Technology (GUET) and Asia China Education &
Culture Association (ACEC), visited PSU Phuket at Meeting Room 2, 3rd floor of the President’s Office
Building, (Bldg.7). The delegates were warmly welcomed by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Pun Thongchumnum, Vice
President for PSU Phuket Campus; Dr. Tagsina Sripracha, Assistant President for International Affairs,
Phuket Campus; Asst. Prof. Dr. Aziz Nanthaamornphong, Dean of College of Computing; other
representatives from each faculty and IAC. The purpose of this visit was to discuss potential future
collaboration between the delegates and PSU Phuket in areas such as credit transfers, international
internship, joint research and staff exchange. The meeting was concluded with gift exchanges and
commemorative photo-taking.
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